

Accredited with - SACS/CASI/AdvancedEd - NIPSA

March 8, 2017

Cecil Field POW/MIA Memorial, Inc PO Box 440625 Jacksonville, FL 32222

Dear Board Members:

We are writing to you to demonstrate our support and gratitude for your vision and patriotism to honor those brave men and women who put their lives on the line in order to protect the many freedoms that we all too often take for granted. It has been brought to our attention your organization has plans to recreate the existing POW/MIA Memorial Park at Cecil Field. Offering interactive technology of American Civics from a military standpoint will create a spark for our students through the use of our Project Inquiry Based Learning.

As educators, we constantly seek new and exciting real-world opportunities for our classes to experience in the community. We believe that this Memorial Center will offer a fresh and valuable perspective as it relates to the many struggles and sacrifices that our brave soldiers face on a daily basis. To have this memorial located here in Jacksonville is not only a tremendous honor for all of us, but for the entire state of Florida as well. After all, we never know where our next great military leaders will come from.

In closing, we couldn't be more supportive of your efforts to honor our military heroes. Jacksonville, Florida has one of the largest concentrations of military veterans. Our school welcomes the opportunity to help be a part of the community, and join in the research and the development for the Memorial Center collection. We look forward to future involvement from our students and the entire Foundation Academy.

Sincerely, Nadia Hionides

National Donoran Supplied South, Jacksonville, Florida 32224 

Phone (904) 493-7300 

Fax: (904) 821-1247

www.FoundationAcademy.com